

2020

What brings you joy? Comfort Keepers and the **Secaucus Public Library want to raise awareness** about the need for more joy in the world during this challenging time. Because we believe joy is contagious, we would like to encourage you to share your stories of joy with others. Please email a video of yourself (2 minutes in length max), or a written statement sharing your story of what brings you joy to mark.gutmann@secaucus.bccls.org. All entries must be received by June 15th. Your submission will be added to the National Day of Joy video and shared via Secaucus Library and Comfort Keepers website and social media. The first 50 video submissions will receive a gift certificate to Mike's Ice Cream in Secaucus. For more information contact Lee Penna at 201-330-2000 ext.3409

